
Class of 2025 Seniors, congratulations on graduating 
high school this year! If you went to Griffin middle 
school for 6-8th grades, complete the form below 
providing your full name and the high school you are 
graduating from this year. Please arrive at Griffin at 
1:45 pm. Senior walks will start at Griffin promptly at 
2:00pm on May 16, 2025. As a reminder, parents will 
not be in the building, but they can meet you at the 
exit of the walks.

https://forms.office.com/r/RuDxpjAEzK

https://forms.office.com/r/RuDxpjAEzK
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